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Maintenance Work Taking Place in Canal Park

[Duluth, MN] - The City of Duluth staff is conducting maintenance repairs this week on the green space around the William A. Irvin
ore boat museum located in Canal Park, in preparation for the tourist season. The area has dips and uneven surfaces that are in
need of attention. The work will require the use of large equipment but pedestrian access to sidewalks will not be affected. The City
recommends the public keep a safe distance from the marked project area.

The work should be completed in about two weeks.
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